SAN XAVIER DISTRICT
OF THE
TOHONO O'ODHAM NATION
2018 WEST SAN XAVIER ROAD « TUCSON, ARIZONA 85746
TELEPHONE: (520) 573-4000 * FAX: (520) 573-4089

PUBLIC NOTICE

TO: All Members and Districts of the Tohono O’odham Nation
All Branches of the Tohono O’odham Nation Government

FROM: ' San Xavier District of the Tohono O’odham Nation
DATE: June 4, 2020
SUBIJECT: San Xavier District Government Resumption of Operations

The San Xavier District will resume governmental operations on Monday, June 8, 2020 at 8am.
Normal working hours, 8am to 5pm, Monday through Friday will be in effect from that date

forward until further notice.

All employees and visitors will be required to have their temperature checked before entering

any of our facilities; wear a face mask, use hand sanitizers and practice social distancing.

Some staff will continue to telework from home; however, a majority of the staff will be at their

worksites.

Please contact us at the above posted information with any questions.



